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6-3-20 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
I have received a letter from a concerned member of Armathwaite community about parking outside 
school. Please could I ask that we all show consideration when we park. It’s so important for the safety 
of all our children and other people using the road. I appreciate that the road is not wide but ask please 
that nobody parks near to the school gates or on the pathways as this can restrict access and could 
cause injuries. Please park on the road rather than across the footpath.  
 
Thank you very much for your support with this. Safety is always a top priority for us and we pride 
ourselves on being considerate neighbours.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Helen Hepworth 
Head Teacher 

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
 
016974 72296 
head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Helen Hepworth 


